
Dates for the Diary 

Monday 19th Jan Y2 to wear PE kits for 

football tournament 

Friday 26th Jan Y1 to wear PE  kit for 

Football session 

Monday 29th Jan Y6 Carlton Meeting 

2.40pm  

Friday 2nd Feb Y1 to wear PE kit to attend 

mini football tournament.  

Thursday 8th Feb Break up for half term 

(PD Day for staff)  

 

Headteacher’s Awards 

Reception: Freya 

Year 1:  Alahna-Rose 

Year 2: Reuben 

Year 3: Joshua                           

Year 4: Jak 

Year 5: Jack 

Year 6:  Evie B 

 

Numbot awards 

Year 1: Archie 

Year 2: Mia R 

 

TTRS awards  

Year 3: Freddie 

Year 4: Rose 

Year 5: Lillie-Mae 

Year 6: Daisy B 

 
Attendance 

Reception: 98% 

Year 1: 98% 

Year 2: 94% 

Year 3: 100% 

Year 4: 97% 

Year 5: 94% 

Year 6: 96% 

Whole School: 97% 
 

 

 

 

Lockwood Newsletter  

Friday 12th January 2024 
 Dear Parents and Carers 

Happy new year. 

 

I would like to start the year by sharing that I shall 

be retiring at the end of this academic year.  

 

This has not been an easy decision to make but I do 

believe it is the right decision for myself, my family 

and for the school. 

 

I wanted to make you aware before Governors 

advertise the post, preventing speculation and 

showing you, the respect I believe you deserve. 

 

I will not be making any announcements to the 

children as yet, though obviously it is not a secret, 

we still have 2 terms of hard work- ahead of us and 

there should be no unnecessary distractions. 

 

Y6 Carlton Residental 
Miss Jerz will be holding a parent meeting with 

information on the Y6 Residential to Carlton on 

Monday 29th January at 2.40pm. This will answer any 

questions you might have. If you cannot attend the 

meeting she will send out the information on Eschools 

after the meeting.  
 

 
 

Welcome to Miss Layton 
We have welcomed Miss Layton to teach our Y3 class 

while Mrs Wills and Mrs Elliott both recover from 

hip operations.  

I am sure Miss Layton will fit into Lockwood well. 

 
 

 


